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United States Department of the Interior

OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20240  

AUG 9 1978

PRIVACY ACT MATERIAL REMOVED

Dr. William W. Burr
Acting Director
Division of Biomedical and

Environmental Research
Department of Energy
Washington, D.C. 20545

Dear Dr. Burr:

Thank you for your letter of August 3, 1978, on

One of the 1954 fallout victims, and the copy of the
explanatory letter dated May 22, 1978, from Dr. R. A.
Conard, of Brookhaven National Laboratory.

Your response will now enable us to consider this case
for possible additional compensation.

Sincerely yours,

Jo Mans
  

Milner

irector

Office of Territorial Affairs
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Nr. William ‘J. Burr

Acting Director
Division of Biomedical and
Environmental Research

Jepartment of Energy
Washington, D.C. 20545

Dear Dr. Burr:

Thank you for yaur letter of August 3, 1978, on.

, one of the 1954 fallout victims, and the copy of the
explanatory letter dated May 22, 1978, from Dr. R. A.
Conard, of Brookhaven National Laboratory.

Your response will now enable us to consider this case
ror possible additional compensation.

Sincerely yours,

(Ssgd.} George R. Milnes:

George R. Milner

Acting Director
Office of Territorial Affairs
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